
 
 

 

Public Statement regarding Bay State College’s appeal 

 

On January 23, 2023, Bay State College informed the Commission that the institution was 

appealing the Commission’s decision to withdraw the College’s accreditation.  Pursuant to its 

Policy And Procedures for the Appeal of Adverse Accreditation Action Affecting Institutional 

Accreditation or Candidate for Accreditation Status, the Commission convened an appeals 

panel.  The members of the panel are: Paula Marie Buley, Timothy Bowman, Jon Oxman, Kurt 

Steinberg, and Jean Wyld. 
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